
 

Posted 08/09/2021 

IVG Interactive Application Acknowledgement 
 
 
Subject: Illinois Veteran Grant Application Successfully Submitted 
 
 
Congratulations. You have successfully submitted your Illinois 
Veteran Grant (IVG) Program application to the Illinois Student 
Assistance Commission (ISAC). 
 
You can expect to receive a letter notifying you of your eligibility 
status in about 4 weeks. 
 
In the meantime, if you have not already done so, be sure to create a 
profile in ISAC's Student Portal. Once you have a profile, you can 
return to the Student Portal to check your application status, verify the 
number of IVG eligibility units you have remaining or print your most 
recent IVG eligibility notification. 
 
If you have questions, or to learn more about the financial aid process 
and available programs, visit us at isac.org, call an ISAC Call Center 
Representative at 800.899.ISAC (4722), or send an e-mail message 
to isac.studentservices@Illinois.gov. 
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